
From: Joanna Eccles - Holt Doctors
To: Stuart Gant - Holt Doctors
Cc: HRPayroll
Subject: HMRC
Date: 21 October 2020 12:23:20

Hi Stu
 
I’ve updated HMRC with your change of car. Friday you should be able to log onto your personal
tax account and see what affect the change has done to your tax (that’s what they tell me
anyway)
 
Jo

Joanna​ Eccles

Finance Manager
​DDI: 01756 704772
​E: joanna.eccles@holtdoctors.co.uk
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